

Office of the City Clerk

Jim Owczarski City Clerk

Rebecca N. Grill Deputy City Clerk

April 22, 2014

Atty. Vincent Bobot 5414 S 13<sup>th</sup> St Milwaukee, WI 53203 Horacio Sanchez El Rodeo 1586 S Pearl St Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Sanchez:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 8, 2014, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses be revoked for the premises located at 1586 S Pearl St ("El Rodeo") based on the police report.

On April 10, 2014, you were mailed true and correct copies of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses, in which the Committee recommended that the license be revoked. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, April 22, 2014, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee and your objection, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to revoke the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses based on the police report.

Said revocation of the Class "B" Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses is to be in effect April 22, 2014.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZARSKI

City Clerk





Office of the City Clerk

Jim Owczarski City Clerk

Rebecca N. Grill Deputy City Clerk

April 22, 2014

Horacio Sanchez El Rodeo 1586 S Pearl St Milwaukee, WI 53204

Atty. Vincent Bobot 5414 S 13<sup>th</sup> St Milwaukee, WI 53203

Dear Mr. Sanchez:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 8, 2014, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses be revoked for the premises located at 1586 S Pearl St ("El Rodeo") based on the police report.

On April 10, 2014, you were mailed true and correct copies of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses, in which the Committee recommended that the license be revoked. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, April 22, 2014, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee and your objection, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to revoke the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses based on the police report.

Said revocation of the Class "B" Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses is to be in effect April 22, 2014.

Respectfully.

Jano R Orgho

JAMES R. OWCZARSKI

City Clerk

